
FEAST OF JUSTICE WILL BE AN ALL
CHOICE MODEL STARTING AUGUST 17TH!

MASKS MUST BE WORN INSIDE!
 

We are aware that the Delta variant has become more
prevalent and we are taking every precaution to be safe

when you are shopping with us, but please be aware that
we may have to change our schedule if restrictions change

in the city of Philadelphia.
 

FEAST OF JUSTICE GUESTS WILL BE ABLE TO  SHOP INSIDE
FOR ALL FOOD ITEMS-

 DRY GOODS, PRODUCE, MEAT, DAIRY, AND BAKERY. 
 
 
 

NEW DISTRIBUTION HOURS:
(START AUGUST 17TH)

 

TUESDAY
9:00- 11:00 APPOINTMENT REQUIRED

11:00-12:00 WALK-UP ONLY
 

WEDNESDAY
4:00- 7:00

APPOINTMENT REQUIRED
 

SATURDAY
10:00-12:30 & 1:00- 3:00

APPOINTMENT REQUIRED
3:00-4:00 WALK-UP ONLY

 
A REMINDER THAT YOU ARE ONLY ALLOWED ONE

VISIT PER WEEK, EITHER AN APPOINTMENT OR WALK-
UP. 

IF YOU MISS 3 APPOINTMENTS, YOU WILL NOT BE
ALLOWED TO MAKE ONE FOR 4 WEEKS. IF YOU NEED

TO CANCEL, PLEASE CONTACT US.
INFO@FEASTOFJUSTICE.ORG

215-268-3510 EXT. 1
 


